
 
OFCAF – Program Information Sessions 
 
NEW cost-share intake for Nitrogen Management Opens July 24, 2025  
 
  
OSCIA is geared up to deliver new cost-share opportunities for Ontario farmers under the 
On-Farm Climate Action Fund (OFCAF), for those who experienced increased costs for 
nitrogen fertilizer between March 2, and June 20, 2022. 
 
  
Register for an OFCAF Program Information Sessions.  
Please register for an upcoming information session delivered by OSCIA Field Representative 
staff to learn more about funding opportunities under Nitrogen Management. Sessions will be 
held online and there will be an opportunity for you to ask questions. Sessions are scheduled on 
the following dates; pre-registration is required:   

 Thursday July 10, 2025, at 8PM ET 

 Tuesday July 15, 2025, at 7:30AM ET 

 FRENCH SESSION - Thursday July 17, 2025, at 8PM ET 

  
For more information: 
Connect with OSCIA programs staff by emailing:ௗofcaf@ontariosoilcrop.org or reach out to your 
local OSCIA Field Representative; Click here to find their contact information.  
 
The OFCAF Nitrogen Management Program Guide is available at: 
https://programguides.ontariosoilcrop.org/program/nitrogen-management/   
 
Information is also available on the OSCIA website at:ௗhttps://www.ontariosoilcrop.org/ontario-
on-farm-climate-action-fund/.    
 
 
OFCAF Ontario: Empowering Ontario’s farmers and advisors to implement climate-friendly 
practices will support Ontario farmers in their ongoing adoption of beneficial management 
practices (BMPs) that reduce greenhouse gas (GHG) emissions and store carbon, specifically 
for in-field nitrogen (N) management, expanding cover cropping, and implementing rotational 
grazing practices.  
 
 
Funding for this project has been provided by Agriculture and Agri-Food Canada through the  
Agricultural Climate Solutions – On-Farm Climate Action Fund.  
 
 
 


